Meeting: Antrim Conservation Commission, May 28, 2014 at 530 pm at the

Town Hall.
Attendees:  Peter Beblowski, Ron Cheetham, Keith Wolsiefer, Gil Sarno (public)
Absent: Linda Bryer, Rod Zwirner

1. No notes written yet for April meeting.

2. Campbell Pond Phase II partially complete. Pick up invoice and send to Galen to be paid
from Conservation Fund. Ron to hike in and check Japanese barberry.

3. Gil Sarno (an out of town public member) indicated he had interest in the Gregg Lake
property that the town may be putting up for: Map 234, Lot 011 Gregg Lake Rd (old
Mill Dam). We did not bring the notes we made or the letter we sent to the selectmen
through Galen S.(see below). We will send via email in future Peter B computer in the
shop.

4. The commission visited the sites on March 15— Sites were covered in snow. Sites
revisited mid-April when not snow covered.

a. Map 219, Lot 010 between Elm Ave & Bridle Rd and Smith Rd (water precinct
owned/Boy Scout used)

b. Map 101, Lot 046 Gregg Lake Rd (Old Town Beach)

c. Map 213, Lot 017 197 Keene Rd (Route 9)

d. Map 234, Lot 011 Gregg Lake Rd (old Mill Dam)

e. Map 235, Lot 004 Craig Rd.
Letter sent via email on April 30, 2014,

5. Our next outing will be to Ron and Sue’s for the now annual Bar-B-Que at Franklin
Pierce Lake. Date to be determined.

6. Emerald Ash Borer discussed Updates will be provided at www.NHBUGS.org A
quarantine of all hardwood firewood, ash wood-products and all ash nursery
Harris Center http://www.harriscenter.org/Programs/programs.htm

8. Monadnock Conservancy: http://www.monadnockconservancy.org

Next Meeting: No meeting scheduled for June next meeting anticipated for end of July or
August.



